From: Beuning, Stephen JW
Sent: Thursday, January 30, :

To: CAISO Tariff

&ject: !ce| !nergy !ommen!s !o !lna| !ra! !|!/I Tariff Revisions

Xcel Energy appreciates the opportunity to comment on the final draft EIM Tariff Comments. We would like to express our
appreciation to CAISO for the stakeholder-inclusive, professional and technically complete process that was used to reach
this final stage of tariff development. At this point Xcel Energy has no additional comments with respect to the proposed
EIM tariff language. We wish to re-register one point, which we have mentioned in several forums: we believe the active
cooperation of the Peak Reliability Coordinator with the EIM Entity and CAISO in the congestion management process will
be a critical undertaking in the coming months and once the EIM begins operations. We will work to assist CAISO,
PacifiCorp and Peak Reliability as best we can in working towards a timely and efficient startup of EIM operations. Thank

you.






